New Court Rates For 2023

Dear valued customers, Badminton Waitakere has recently reviewed our pricing to our
valued members. We have absorbed cost increases to our sports facility where we can,
to minimize passing these on to you.

We want you to know we really appreciate your support. The cost of living, fuel and
inflation has impacted not just on business but everyone as a whole.

We are certain that your life is being impacted by these too. We want you to know that
we care about the impact this may have on you.

Therefore, we have kept the price increase to our valued customers to be $20.00 per
court, per hour, to keep our Hall sustainable.

The new pricing charges will start from 1 January 2023.
Paul Shirley

Executive Director
Badminton Waitakere



